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17 October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

We are hoping to offer some parent workshops regarding different areas of our school 

curriculum. Our focus will primarily be on aspects of our Personal, Social, Health Education 

and Relationships Education. 

 

These parental workshops will be designed to provide you with information about the 

curriculum requirements and give you further knowledge to support your child at home. To 

make these workshops as valuable and helpful as possible, we are happy to take our lead from 

you and tailor them around your responses.  We therefore ask if you would spare just a few 

moments to complete a very short questionnaire by clicking the link below.  

 

https://forms.office.com/r/pgDy21uL2P 

 

 

Many thanks,  

 

 

K Renshaw 

(PSHE Lead)  
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